[Sloat, Ruby Fisher]

Mrs. Ruby F. Sloat

Mrs. Ruby F. Sloat, 72, of Chaumont, N.Y., died early Monday morning,
Jan. 25, 1954, at the Cortland County Hospital following a long illness.

Mrs. Sloat was spending the winter at the home of her son, John F. Sloat,
109 South street, in Groton.

She was born in Chaumont July 7, 1881, the daughter of Emily Marks and
Webster Fisher. She was the widow of Wallace Sloat, deceased in 1952.
She was a member of the All Souls Universalist Church in Watertown and an
honorary member of the Crescent Yacht Club in Chaumont.

Surviving besides John, is another son, Charles Sloat, and 5
grandchildren.

Funeral services were held Wednesday at 2 p.m. at the Howard Cleveland
Funeral Home, Watertown, N.Y. Rev. William J. Potter, priest-in-charge of
St. Ambrose Church of Moravia, officiated. Burial was in Cedar Grove
Cemetery, Chaumont.
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